
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: David Clyne, Interim City Manager  

 

SUBJECT: Friday Update  

 

DATE:  November 24, 2023 

 

 

Temporary Warming Shelter 

Carry It Forward is working with Lane County Search & Rescue to establish a temporary tent in 

the Cottage Grove area to house individuals during the upcoming anticipated freezing overnight 

temperatures.  Individuals needing shelter can call (541) 636-4497 after 6:00 pm for additional 

information regarding location and services.   

 

  

  

 


